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A PERSONAL MESSAGE FROM MICHAEL CHAN 

 
October 13, 2012 

 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Markham-Unionville, I would like to 

take this opportunity to extend warm greetings to all in attendance at the 

Ahmadiyya Muslim Jama’at 32
nd

 World Religions Conference – Her Majesty’s 

Diamond Jubilee Commemorative Event. 

 

Our great province of Ontario is uniquely enriched by the vibrant multiculturalism 

of its population and blessed with many faiths and traditions.  Conferences like 

this truly showcase how diversity is an integral part of our provincial character and 

a great source of vitality and strength. 

 

I commend the hard work and dedication of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Jama’at to 

organize this significant gathering each year to share knowledge, advance the goal 

of a better society and, this year, to honour the legacy of Queen Elizabeth II who, 

for 60 years, has been a role model of service to others. 

 

Thank you for the important contributions you are making.  Please accept my very 

best wishes for a successful and memorable 2012 Conference. 

 

Yours truly, 
 

 

 

 
 

Michael Chan, M.P.P. 

Markham–Unionville 

 


